The Lone Ranger — Class of 75 Version November 2024 Edition
Our 50" Reunion Week is 7 months away! June 12 — 15, 2025.

RSVP! — We need to know if you are coming! We have been using a 250 estimate for
attendance. Currently, we are running a poll on our FB group page asking if you are attending,
what nights, and if you will be bringing a guest. If you have NOT responded to the FB poll,
please email me at markbrooks82176@gmail.com and let us know.

Come to both nights! Both nights will have spectacular moments you will not want to miss.
Friday night, we will crown our 50th Ranger in Review. | promise you that one event will get all
of us on our feet cheering! DO NOT MISS THIS! Then Saturday night is going to be another
amazing night as we have the run of Philbrook!

New Friday night venue!

We recently announced a new location for our Friday night event of Reunion Week, which will
be held at the Mike Fretz Event Center at 11545 E. 43rd Street, Tulsa. The Mike Fretz Center
will be an amazing venue, allowing us to have up to 250 guests for our Mexican buffet dinner. It
has a huge stage, sound and video system, kitchen, bar areas, and outdoor and indoor options,
and we can move a few chairs and dance until you drop if you all get crazy.

https://mikefretzeventcenter.com

Both nights are free for any donation to our non-profit organization! One barrier to
attending reunions is the cost. We can do this because a few classmates had a vision to make
Reunion Week affordable for our class. We are attempting to raise money for HHS, and to get
into any Reunion Week events costs a donation of any amount to our class, which is now a
501C non-profit. Give us a dollar, and you're in! And if you can't afford that dollar, let us know.
WE WILL NOT TURN ANY CLASSMATE AWAY!

We are close to raising 100% of the cost of Reunion Week! We have a FB page goal of $35K
that we are a few thousand dollars from reaching. On top of that, we are looking for a few
major gifts to raise the total another $10K to $15K. Our goal is to then give 100% of gifts given
at Reunion Week to fund future Committee work and to give a significant gift to HHS.

If you are interested in making this happen, please contact me at
markbrooks82176@gmail.com. Your gift will help make our 50t spectacular! Let’s do this!

Ranger For Life!
Mark Brooks - Chairman of the Class of 75

PS. Remember that you can now make contributions directly at https://giv.li/hpxic5 . We do pay a
transaction fee of around $1.03 for a $25 gift. To cover the fee, multiply by that number.
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